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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
Reception - 98.4%   
Yr 1 - 87.5%           Yr 4 - 95.2% 
Yr 2 - 95.0%           Yr 5 - 97.5% 
Yr 3 - 97.3%           Yr 6 - 96.4% 
 

. 

Snapshots from this week ... 
 

 

17 February Y6—Maths Challenge at Bolton School (4 children) 
17 February—End of half term (3:15pm) 

27 February—School reopens and gates close at 8:45am 
28 February—NEU Strike Action—possible disruption 

1 March—Parents’ Evening—book via Weduc 
2 March—World Book Day 

15 March—NEU Strike Action—possible disruption 
16 March—NEU Strike Action—possible disruption 

Parents’ Evening 
1st March—book via Weduc 

 
Appointments can be made online via 
the Weduc app.  Click on the Parent 

Evening icon or visit  
https://sharples.schoolcloud.co.uk            

to book your appointments.   
 

This system allows you to choose 
your own appointment times with 
teachers and you will receive an 

email confirming your appointments.  
We are confident this will be an 

improvement to the previous system 
and welcome any feedback. 

 

 
Please contact the office before 

9.30am if your child is ill and will not 
be in school.  Please also let us have 
details of any medical appointments in 

advance.  Thank you. 
 

Well done to many of our Y5 and Y6 children who 
took part in competitions at Smithills High School and 

Beth Tweddle’s Gymnastics this week.  Special 
congratulations to Grace, Imaani, Fatimah and 
Khadijah who all did brilliantly, winning medals. 

Punctuality 
Please note that 
school starts at 

8.45am prompt and 
children may be dropped off 

from 8.40am.  All children arriving 
after this time need to check in at 
the office before going to class. 

 

Wear It Bright! 
 

School has been gleaming with bright colours this week 
to support the promotion of Children’s Mental Health 
Week.  Each class has created a paper chain which 

were fastened together in today’s assembly and will be 
displayed in the hall to show that Sharples Primary 

School is connected as one big family. 

Half term 
School finishes for half term on Friday, 17 February at 

3.15pm and we return at 8.45am on Monday, 27 
February. 


